
From: Cheryl Brenengen <CBinGWT@outlook.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:52 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: oppose ordinance Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

I am opposed to this proposed ordinance as it affects parents' ability to care for and do what is best for 
their children.  This is another step in allowing schools and others in contact with our youth to 'educate' 
them in sexual orientations, confusing and pushing children into psychological and physical arenas they 
are not mentally and socially ready for.   This is another proposal aimed at the continual march in 
breaking down the family unit.   

Vote NO! 

Cheryl Brenengen 

3151 Edgewater Dr 

La Crosse, WI. 54603 
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